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Hi Sarah-

It's with a heavy heart that | share news that I'm departing for Minneapolis for a couple years. My partner has chosen to
do her postdoctoral work at UofM (the other one ) so I'm following. | feel immense gratitude for being included on the
board and lucky enough to chair for a time. What an experience.

| assume I'll need to discontinue my involvement as a result. | am happy to stay on as long as the board needs. | regret
having to resign, HHSAB has been incredibly illuminating. | really loved my time here and hope to reapply in whatever

capacity upon returning to the area in a few years.

| appreciate you and your work. -Sky





